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July  2021 

 

Our July issue of our provider newsletter, Connections is now online! 

 

AmeriHealth Caritas Pennsylvania Community HealthChoices is pleased to announce the 
availability of the second edition of our provider newsletter, Connections. 
 
Connections is your link to important provider news, updates, and resources. We hope your 
practice finds this edition informative, and we welcome any comments or suggestions you may 
have at: providercommunicationschc@amerihealthcaritas.com. 
 
To access all editions of Connections, go to www.amerihealthcaritaschc.com > Providers> 
Resources > Communications. Connections is your link to important provider news, updates, and 
resources.  
 
Highlights of this edition include:  
 

• COVID-19 vaccine reimbursement update. 
• Obstetrical Needs Assessment Form (ONAF) no longer accepted via fax. 
• Reminder: Balance billing Participants is prohibited. 
• Health literacy — simple ways to improve patient and physician communication. 
• Quality Improvement updates. 

 
You can receive future editions of Connections and other important plan news and notifications 
via our free email service. Just self-register on the provider center at: 
www.amerihealthcaritaschc.com > Providers > Sign up for email alerts (left-hand menu) 


